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This will slow down the courts which already are soft on crime. We can not allow this 

bill to pass it will make the problem much worse. We do not have the mental health 

resources or social service resources to support the houseless in the state and we 

can not pass a bill assuming those resources will exist. Allowing this to pass is 

complete anarchy and destruction of law and order.  


